

14<sup>th</sup> July 2021

## Dear Parent/Carer

Tomorrow all children across school will bring home their school report for this year. If your child is in Year 1 to Year 6, their school profile with a range of work will also be sent home. The teachers and children have worked hard with both documents so please spend some time reading through and sharing with your child.

Next week, we will be presenting effort cups for the term, if you have one at home, please send it in as soon as possible.

Due to the heatwave, we have decided to postpone the Church Service on Friday and focus on the PTFA Summer Fayre which will be after school tomorrow on the school field; please come along and enjoy the stalls and cool refreshments. From September, we will get back to the monthly Church services with the children leading them and all of the school community is involved.

We look forward to welcoming our vicar the Rev Al Jenkins to school, who will be meeting Year 2 to present them with their school Bibles this week, and spending time with him during our church service in the Autumn.

On Monday and Tuesday, with the forecast of a heatwave, the children will have the option of wearing a normal uniform or PE kit (whichever they feel is coolest). We will continue to keep the children cool as possible when outside in the shady parts of the school field. It is important to make sure your child has a hat, water bottle and sun cream applied.

As part of our working toward sustainability and becoming more Eco aware, next week, we will be having some second-hand uniform outside the front of the school for free or for a small donation towards the school. Year 6 parents, if you have any good quality uniforms left at the end of the term and would like to donate them to the school for other families, please bring them in next week for us to wash and prepare.

In the Autumn Term, we will continue with the PE kit on PE days and encourage the children to have a red sweatshirt or hoody to wear on those days as well as a standard house colour PE kit.

Regarding September dinner orders please refer to the Ideal website cut-off dates on the website.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Hodgson







